
Learning Focus
We have recently submitted our paperwork for the

Primary Science Quality Mark where we are hoping to
achieve the Gilt award. 

The Science team have been working incredibly hard to
achieve this to improve our children’s outcomes in

Science and support them with their knowledge of the
subject. 

This term, in particular, has been filled with a number
of Science investigations where the children use their

skills and knowledge that they have learnt over the
year.  In addition to this, there has been a number of

Science trips, where the children have experienced real
life science.

Dates and Notices
Wednesday 10th July - Nursery Footibees
Wednesday 10th July - Y6 Primary College
Thursday 11th July - Y3/4 Visit The Boat Museum
Friday 12th July - 3:30 - 4 - Parent consultation drop in - No
Outsiders
Wednesday 17th July and Thursday 18th July - In school
transition days
Friday 19th July 5pm - 7pm - Stocktonbury Prom
Monday 22nd July 10am - Year 6 Leavers Assembly

Number Smart Piotr S 3/4D

Self Smart Sienna HG 1KMc

People Smart Ivie B-O 2B

Art Smart Civan Y 3/4D

Body Smart Fasila T RG

Music Smart Emma R 5/6F

Nature Smart Alice I Nursery

Word Smart Alessia C 5/6C

Self Smart
Learner Hallela O-O 5/6M

Class Percentage

RG 98%

1W 95%

3/4M 95%

5/6C 99%

Attendance

Winners
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 Classroom doors open at 8:50 and close at 9.  Please ensure that you are on time for school.  we start
learning immediately; it is important that the children are here for the start of the day. 

Attendance WOW!

Well done to Matty T 5/6C who has

won a £5 voucher for Amazon

today for 100% attendance this

week.  Who will it be next week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win it!

It's been an exciting week here as Design and Technology has taken
centre stage in our classes. Our young designers have been hard at
work creating their final products, with Year 6 focusing on bread
making and Year 1 diving into the world of moving vehicles. It's

been fantastic to see the children mastering subject-specific
language and using their practical skills to enhance their DT

abilities. The enthusiasm and creativity on display have been truly
inspiring. We are thrilled to witness the growth and development

of our students.
Keep up the excellent work, everyone!

Summer Reading Challenge

Marvellous Makers - Summer

Reading Challenge 2024

Children can join the Challenge

from “Start Up Saturday” 6 July at

their local library or via

https://www.cheshirewestandchest

er.gov.uk/read The Challenge ends

on Sunday 1 September. 

Below is a link for a video

explaining what to do:

SMART Awards

Y3/4 are going on a

trip to The Boat

Museum next week

on 11/7.  Please pay

via School Spider

William Stockton Weekly

Fund Raising

Our summer raffle

and summer shop

are coming soon.

https://www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/read
https://www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/read



